
During the school holidays, we will monitor the
safeguarding@pittville.gloucs.sch.uk email address on a less
regular basis. 

Please continue to use this email address for any non urgent
concerns. 

If you have concerns about the safety and welfare of a young
person, the Multi-Agency Safeguarding Hub (MASH) can be
reached on 01452 426565 

The Cheltenham Early Help Team can also be contacted on 01452
328160 if you are looking for support and guidance for your
family. 

For any urgent concerns, please contact 999 

Wider information about support for a range of needs is also
available via the school website safeguarding page. 
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